
Submitter: Debby Garman 

On Behalf Of: 350 Washington County 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2961 

On behalf of hundreds of members of the climate action group 350 Washington 

county, we say YES to this great bill! The ability to easily charge an electric vehicle 

removes a huge barrier for many potential users and this is absolutely low-hanging 

fruit in the incredibly important work to meet Oregon's mandated carbon reduction 

goals. The cheapest window for this important infrastructure development is during 

the initial construction phase. Yes, please, let's do this! 


